
Home learning week 20 

This week we have: 

 Learnt the ow and oi digraphs in phonics and practised our tricky words 

 Written invitations for the Teddy Bears Picnic on Thursday  

 Made paper chain decorations  

 Thought about the food and drink we would like at the picnic; written a list and drawn 

pictures 

 Focussed on the number 11 in maths, looked at splitting it in different ways and finding 

11 of something 

 Had a lovely afternoon at the Teddy Bears Picnic with our parents  

 

 

 Read the story  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: see flashcards and guided reading book enclosed. 

Share your guided reading book 4 times over the week and record in the table below (it only 

needs to be for 5 minutes each day): 

Date Title of book Comment 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Have a super half term!  

Home learning: Visit the Oxford Owl website to access a range of 

eBooks for the half term https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-

home/find-a-book/library-page?login-error=true  

There will soon be a letter informing you about a sponsored 

reading challenge which will take place until World Book Day.  

You can start working on this over half term.  
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